RE. 1, Bxx 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

11-9-74

Mr. Julian Hayden
4239 RBellevue Avenue
Tucson, Arizona 85712

Dear Julian:

Sorry for the long &ilence but have had to neglect my friends due
to a rush of university work and copious inquiries from students.
Julian, there are not words to express my gratitude for the silver
bolo ornament you sent me. I just loved it when I saw it at your
home but never dreamed I would own it. It is perfect and I truly
appreciate the many hours spent engraving such a one-of-a-kind
jewel. Thank you again and again., When we return from the meeting
in Canada, I will try and send you a little "thank you" gift but '
assure you it will not compare with my bolo.

Since my time is now short I may not get a chance to answer Jane's
letter so you might convey this message to her. "Tebiwa" our museum
journal would be very happy to publish her papers and I hope she will
consider us if her papers are not acceoted elsewhere. We now have a
pretty fair circulation and are publishing articles for many throughout
the country. Last issue has articles by Speth and Purdy and one by
Rosenthal would be an asset. y

Wish yvou were in Twin Falls with your construction business. Things
are booming so fhere that it is difficult to even get a contractor to
talk to one. We are trying to add to our U,S. Forest service warehouse
buklding and have run into a waiting period which, of course, will
conflict with the weather.

We leave Tuesday for the meetings in Calgary so am hurridly getting
caught up on letters. Please excuse the brevity of this one. Many
of the field students will be at the meetings and it will be good to
see them again and exchange ideas. Tell Jane that Jeff Flenniken is
now at Fayetteville, Ark and has the possibility of getting N,S.F.
funds for a lithic lab there. Tsirk and I have offered to serve as
consultants to the lab. It will be a great help as well as a great
honor.,

Our best to your wife and Jane,

Sincerely,

Don I, Crabtree
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